
 

 

CLINIC HIGHLIGHTS 

May 2022 

I was so excited to see the April financials and that the clinic losses 
were down.  Oncology (-$103,410) and Home Health (-$96,491) are 
included in those numbers, but the remaining clinics were able to 
cover the clinics that had losses.  I am so proud of the work of the 
clinic managers, providers and staff. We are making great 
headway!  Delta Health Family Medicine and the Delta Health Pain 
Center have had a positive month end every month in 2022. It’s a 
great streak to be on.  

We are getting closer to digital check in for patients at all of our 
primary care clinics, PCMH recognition and we are ready for our 
RHC surveys for DFM and WEH.  Pediatrics continues to see 
increased patient volumes and build relationships with the 
community.  

Spring wind is here and it’s blowing us into great success! 

Respectfully, 

Vickie 

 
Vickie Moore, M.Ed 
Executive Director of Clinic Operations 


